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10th January 2025 

 

Welcome Back to School 

Happy New Year! We hope you enjoyed your Christmas holiday. As we welcome the children back 

to school for the Spring Term, with particularly cold weather conditions, it is good to see them 

coming in with warm coats, hats and gloves, so they can enjoy their play times. It is helpful if you can 

ensure all uniform and additional clothing items are labelled, making it much easier to return any 

misplaced items.   

The Spring Term promises to be a busy one, with residential visits for Years 4 and 6 children and 

swimming lessons taking place for Years 3 and 4. We also look forward to our school book fair in 

February. The Year Group Padlets (links below) will provide you with information throughout the 

term about home learning activities and curriculum enrichment plans in your child’s class.  

 

Year Group Padlets 

Year 3: 2024 - 2025 Year 3 Home Supported Learning (padlet.com)  

Year 4: 2024-25 Year 4 Home School Partnership (padlet.com) 

 

Year 5: Year 5 Home School Partnership 2024 - 2025 (padlet.com) 

 

Year 6: Year 6 Home School Partnership 2024-25 (padlet.com) 

 
 

Warwickshire’s Family Information Service 
 

The Family Information Service (FIS) supports families across Warwickshire with information and 

signposting. You can get in touch with the team by emailing fis@warwickshire.gov.uk, calling 0800 

408 1558 or finding support at www.warwickshire.gov.uk/childrenandfamilies.  

 

Link to their latest newsletter: https://mailchi.mp/warwickshire/family-information-service-

newsletter-1219204-96fqcdqqps-8827653?e=e1baf2fde9 

 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

 

 

mailto:admin@telfordjunior.co.uk
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There is a section on our school website, under the heading Information for Families, where you 

will find the latest information on: 

 

• Activities in the local area. 

• Parenting courses and advice. 

• Support for children and young people. 

• WCC services for children and families. 

 

Please follow the link: 

https://www.telfordjunior.co.uk/page/?title=Information+for+Families&pid=73&postLogin=true 

 

 

School Meals 
 

Please be reminded that if you would like your child to have the option of a school meal, you must 

ensure that your ParentPay account is credited with sufficient funds, to cover the meals that are 

due to be taken in any given week. If your account goes into arrears, please can you provide your 

child with a packed lunch until it is in credit again.  

 

Term Dates 
 

 

With best wishes for the weekend, 

Richard Siviter 

 

 

School Book Fair Monday 3 February – Thursday 6 February 

 

Half-Term Holiday Monday 17 February – Friday 21 February 

 

Year 6 Residential Visit 

 

Sunday 16 March – Wednesday 18 March 

Spring Term Learning Reviews 

 

Wednesday 26 March (4.00 – 6.30 pm) 

Thursday 27 March (4.00 – 6.30 pm) 

Year 4 Residential Visit 

 

Wednesday 2 April – Friday 4 April 

 

End of the Spring Term Friday 11 April (3.20 pm) 

https://www.telfordjunior.co.uk/page/?title=Information+for+Families&pid=73&postLogin=true

